
From: Geoff Bensley
To: Bourke, Nikki
Cc: council
Subject: North Ocean Shores Sports Field - name suggestions
Date: Thursday, 16 March 2017 5:52:17 AM

Hi Nikki,
         I am not from the Ocean Shores area (Byron Bay is my residence ) but am involved with
history of Byron Shire. Tuckaburra was the name of the area that the fields are located on. The
school at what is now Billinudgel was called Tuckaburra in 1893 as per the newspaper articles
below. Regards Geoff Bensley
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